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MinnPost Quotes Julia Dayton Klein on League of
Women Voters’ Absentee Voter Lawsuit

June 12, 2020

Minneapolis Partner Julia Dayton Klein spoke with MinnPost about her representation of The League of
Women Voters in its lawsuit seeking to change Minnesota's absentee balloting requirements given concerns
that COVID-19 could limit the ability for some to cast their vote. More about her client's lawsuit and two
similar ones in the article, "Trio of Lawsuits Challenge Minnesota Absentee Balloting Requirements Amid
COVID-19."
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